
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/17/2025 2:09:03 PM

First name: Brandi

Last name: Timm

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I object to this project due to concerns about the traffic infrastructure.  Miner's Creek Road is a small

road in a small neighborhood.  Adding parking spaces and allowing a large volume of motor vehicle traffic on the

bike path is dangerous and irresponsible.  I believe there is room at the Medical Office Building to allow more

parking for trail visitors and connects directly with the highway.  Please reconsider the project and be cognizant

of the damage this would cause in the area.  Thank you.


